GRAND HOTEL PLOVDIV

Dear Partners,

With the present letter we would like to inform you that from 17-th of April 2016 “Novotel
Plovdiv” hotel will change its name to GRAND HOTEL PLOVDIV. The name of our
company — “Synergon hotels” JSC, remains the same.

After so many years of operating on the market under the brand of “Novotel”, we have
decided to leave ACCOR family. We strongly believe that we will continue our successful
development on our own. We remain the same effective team of professionals, now even
more motivated to conquer new horizons.

The change in the name of the hotel will set a new beginning in our history and will give us
the possibility to grow. You, as our partners, have always been by our side. We deeply
hope that from now on we will continue our partnership and we will have the opportunity to
accomplish many common projects in the future.

We remain at your disposal at the following contact details:

Reservation Department

tel.: 00359 32 934 163

fax: 00359 32 934 160

e-mail: reservation1@synergonhotels.bg

Sales and Marketing Department
tel.: 00359 32 934 166
00359 32 934 481
00359 32 934 567
. fax: 00359 32 934 346
e-mail: sales1@synergonhotels.bg
sales2@synergonhotels.bg
sales3@synergonhotels.bg

Sincerely,

Vasko Tanev lsi%q“l}i)l‘lsv
Executive Director of “Synergon hotels” JSC
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